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Symbiotics participates in the 2nd African Microfinance Week 
 
Several Symbiotics staff recently had the opportunity to meet with a large number of 

microfinance practitioners and policy makers from 36 African countries from June 29-July 3rd 

in Dakar Senegal for the second edition of the African Microfinance Week was held. This 

year’s driving theme was “Innovation in rural finance:” how to accelerate agricultural finance 

and promote initiatives around it. Along with its many conference talks and panels, an 

Innovation Fair and an Investor’s Fair were organized in order to allow attendees to hear about 

specific topics and hold short one-on-one speed meetings.  

 

In addition, Regimfa, the Regional MSME Investment Fund for Sub-Saharan Africa, managed 

by Symbiotics  since 2011, sponsored the Investor’s Fair where over 80 financial institutions 

were present. This event provided an occasion for investors and fund managers to meet one-

on-one conversations with new and existing partner financial institutions. 

 

About African Microfinance Week: 

The African Microfinance Week is an initiative of the regional African microfinance networks 

(AMT, AFMIN, AFRACA and MAIN), supported by ADA in partnership with the Luxembourg 

Cooperation. The 2015 SAM was supported by the Government of Senegal and the 

Government of the Grand Duchy of Luxembourg. 

http://www.microfinance-africa.org/en/  

 

  

  

             
  
 
 
For more information:  
 
Claire Dorey  
Communications Manager  
00. 41. 22.338 1540  
www.symbioticsgroup.com         
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